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February 13, 2017

Thank you so much for your letter of February 1, 2017
and for the three exqu‘isitely produced publications of the
Trust. They are a useful contribution to the literature on the
subject and would be appreciated by the reading public and

particularly by foreign tourists.
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Shri S.K. Misra,

Chairman,

Indian Trust for Rural Heritage
and Development

C-56, Nizamuddin East,

New Delhi1 — 110013.




